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2nd July 2025 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

Year 6 WhatsApp 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We are writing to make you aware that a WhatsApp group has been created by some Year 6 children 
who are transitioning to Culcheth High School. This group includes children from Newchurch as well as 
other local primary schools. 

It has come to our attention that, unfortunately, some unkind messages and inappropriate language 
have been shared within this group. 

While we understand that children are eager to build friendships ahead of starting secondary school—
which is a natural and positive step—we are sure you would agree that these interactions should reflect 
the respectful behaviour we all aim to encourage, both at home and in school. 

We kindly ask that you take a moment to speak with your child about the importance of using 
messaging platforms responsibly, and the impact that words—especially written ones—can have on 
others. 

Thank you for your support in helping us promote respectful and safe online behaviour. 

Kindest regards, 

Jayne Narraway 

Headteacher 
 


